Periodic Reporting of the Iberian Peninsula, 14-15 May 2004, Lisbon, Portugal:

The meeting on 14-15 May 2004, which focused on management of World Heritage sites, brought together site managers from the Iberian Peninsula and served to inform Portuguese and Spanish site managers about the Periodic Reporting exercise and about their involvement in the questionnaire of Section II. It furthermore helped to clarify the organisational structures on the national levels and to discuss the current state of the preparation of Section I with the national focal points. 

As a follow-up, another meeting of the national focal points and WHC is foreseen for late 2004 in order to coordinate the sub-regional report of Section I and the status report on Section II.

